
          
 

The Children of Lavant Primary School are invited to a… Spring Disco   
When: Friday 28th March 2025 
Time: 5pm – 6.30pm  
 
With a very busy Summer Term scheduled, we have decided to bring the disco 
forward so we can enjoy it in Spring! 
  
Everything you need to know is below… 
  
The price of a ticket is £3.00 per child.  
The children will need to leave their water bottles in school so they are 
available during the evening.   
There will be a small tuck shop selling hot dogs, pizza (Veggie option), crisps, 
sweets and drinks priced £1 each.   
Tattoos, nails and glitter tattoos will also be available to buy, all priced at 50p  
All children in Wren class will need to be accompanied by an adult for the 
duration of the disco. Older children may be dropped off and collected 
promptly by an adult. 
If you can lend a hand selling tuck, cooking pizza & hot dogs, doing tattoos, 
glitter or nails, please add your name to the sign-up sheet or speak to a 
member of The Friends.    
Please note that the disco is only for children who attend the school.   
  
Please return the ticket money to the Friends Post Box no later than Thursday 
27th March. Correct change only! Please include your child’s name with their 
returned money, by doing this you consent to their attendance and to us using 
the emergency numbers held on file by the school in case the need arises that 
we have to contact you. 
 
We will not be sending out paper tickets, so on the evening of the disco, we will 
have a list of children who have paid for their ticket, and we’ll mark off their 
names so that we know they are in the building.  
 

We look forward to seeing everyone there 


